
 
Agenda Item #6.14 

Human Resources Office 
Brad Swanson, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources  
Alice Raflores, Director of Human Resources 
Debbie Timpe, Human Resources Specialist; Certified 
Jeanne Davito, Human Resources Specialist; Non-certified 
Alice Kus, Human Resources Assistant 

To: Dr. Mike Riggle 
 
From: Brad Swanson 
 
Date: April 24, 2017 
 
RE: 2016-2017 Retiree Requests for Non-certified Staff  
 
The following support staff have announced their intent to retire at the end of the ​2019-2020 
school year under ​Board Policy 6430​. 
GBN GBS 
None Rosanne Mackie 
 
The following support staff have announced their intent to retire at the end of the ​2017-2018 
school year under ​Board Policy 6432​. 
GBN GBS  
None Phil Carello  

Rich Moozakis
 

The following support staff have announced their intent to retire at the end of the ​2017-2018 
school year under the provisions of the ​GESSA Contract. 
GBN GBS 
Jean Boklewski Lucinda Pouplikollas 
 
The following support staff have announced their intent to retire at the end of the ​2017-2018 
school year under the provisions of the ​GESPA Contract. 
GBN GBS 
Michael Keady None 
 
The following support staff have announced their intent to retire ​December 31, 2018​ under the 
provisions of the ​GESPA Contract. 
GBN GBS 
None Diane Egebrecht 

 


